
Village of North Prairie 

Notice of Possible Quorum 

Board of Review Meeting, 07/22/25, at 6:00 p.m. 

 

A quorum of the North Prairie Village Board members may be in attendance at the 

Board of Review Meeting on 7/22/25 at 6:00 p.m.  This meeting is to review the 

assessments. No action will be taken by the Village of North Prairie Board (as a whole) 

at this meeting. 

 

Posted: 7/17/25 

By:  Evelyn Etten 

  Administrator/Clerk/Treasurer 


